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Dear Parents & Carers,

New School Uniform

At a recent meeting of the Mid Yell JHS Parent Council it was agreed that the time is right to introduce our new school uniform for Primary pupils. Following on from a clear majority of parental responses to our school uniform survey, we would be encouraging all our primary pupils to be wearing their school uniform from the start of the new school year in August 2022. Secondary pupils have the option of wearing school uniform.

Our ideal uniform will consist of a royal blue sweatshirt (embroidered with the school logo), a white polo shirt and dark coloured (black or navy blue) breeks, shorts or skirts. However, as long as the pupils have a school sweatshirt on then that would be fine.

In order to help to get this embedded in the school and to support families the school will provide one sweatshirt for each pupil in our primary department. We are very fortunate that Rosemary Johnson (Burravoe, Yell) can provide the embroidered sweatshirts for us and can embroider other items of uniform on request. We will send an order form out in the next few weeks so that families can order any additional items. It should be noted that plain white polo shirts are very suitable and can be purchased from many outlets.

We have asked Rosemary to provide some sample sweatshirt sizes so that you can have a look to see what would best fit your child for next year. These will be available in reception. Rosemary is also going to provide some samples of other uniform items which will be on display during our open evening which is planned for Tuesday 28th June.

Free Fruit/Snack

For several years now the parent council have provided a free healthy snack for all our pupils. This has been a great initiative and has made a big difference to the healthy eating habits of the majority of our young people. This snack does need to be paid for and the parent council need to raise several hundred pounds each year to pay for this. We will be having another 100 club this year and will be looking to have another few fundraising events and need to have everyone’s support to make theses successful, so please do what you can to keep this healthy snack scheme going. Hundred Club tickets are available at £10 per year and can be purchased from the school office or from any member of the Parent Council.

Members

Below is the list of the current Parent Council members. Please feel free to chat to them if you would like anything raising at one of the meetings.

Tammie Fraser – Chair

Lynsay Cunningham – Vice chair 
Michelle Coutts

Stephen & Mhari Saunders

Matthew Ronalds

Anne Smith

Jill Thomson

Vicky Johnson

Louise Smith

Fiona Nicholson

Alain & Gen Cook

Yours sincerely

T Fraser

Tammie Fraser
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